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Tuition Advisory Committee

Background:

· The WOU Student Tuition Advisory Committee (WOUTAC) is formed every year to provide students with a venue to be involved in Western’s tuition setting process
· Open to all students interested in the cost of education 
· Informal meetings in a comfortable setting for students 
· Become familiar with the university finances and budget 
· Ask probing questions and be a part of the decision making process that leads to setting next year’s tuition rates
· Meet four to five times a term to discuss topics like the University budget, State finance, financial aid and other pertinent topics
· Hear from guest speakers like WOU President Rex Fuller, Dana Richardson – Director of the Oregon Council of Presidents, and Dave McDonald -- Associate Vice President for Public Affairs & Strategic Initiatives
· Give meaningful feedback to the University and the WOU Board of Trustees on the subject of tuition rates and the cost of attendance
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Contact Info: 

Eric Yahnke, VP for Finance & Administration
503-838-8459
yahnkee@wou.edu


For more information, visit the Tuition Advisory Committee webpage: http://www.wou.edu/financeandadministration/tuition-advisory-committee/
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